
 

 
Posted: Thursday, January 18, 2018 

 
 

CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF BLOOMFIELD 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
 

Bloomfield Hills School District 
2800 Lahser Road 

 
WETLANDS BOARD 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Wetlands Board of the Charter Township of 
Bloomfield, Oakland County, Michigan will hold a public hearing at the following time 
and place: 
 

Monday, February 5, 2018 
8:00 p.m. 

Bloomfield Township Hall 
4200 Telegraph Road 

Bloomfield Hills, MI 48302 
 
At the public hearing, the Board will consider a wetland permit application for the 
purpose of reconstruction of the existing driveway crossing for a new residential 
planned unit development on the vacant parcel formerly the Hickory Grove School, 
located on the west side of Lahser Road, north of Hickory Grove Road.  Comments 
regarding this proposal may be provided at the public hearing or by contacting the 
Planning Division at (248) 433-7795. (2800 Lahser Road, Bloomfield Hills School 
District). 
 
 

SIDWELL NOs:  19-09-276-001 & 19-09-233-001 
 
 

JAN RONCELLI, TOWNSHIP CLERK 
 
NOTE:   The Charter Township of Bloomfield will provide necessary, reasonable auxiliary aids and 
services at all meetings to individuals with disabilities.  All such requests must be made at least five days 
prior to said meeting.  Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or services should contact the 
Bloomfield Township Clerk’s Office by writing or calling the following: Clerk’s Office, P. O. Box 489, 
Bloomfield Hills, MI 48303-0489 - Telephone: 248-433-7702. 


